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This is a large solar project too close to residential areas in Auglaize ans Allen counties. The
birch solar company needs to find land where it wont affect residential areas, wildlife, former
Shawnee Indian land, watershed, and the list goes on and on. This project has been snuck into
the neighborhood without informing the people it will affect. There are no studies on how it
will affect the property owners property value, the health rick in the future. The people in this
area do not want this and it should be stopped. | dont know anyone that would want to look
out every window in your house and all you see are thes giant panels where there alway has
been beautiful sunsets, wildlife and crops.

Carol Rison
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